

Officers:

President

Isibelle DeBaun, Co-Founder Aerofirma

Vice-President

Rodney DeBaun, Founder

Secretary/Treasurer

Rebecca Nicklas-Kelley The Nicklas Foundation

Board of Directors:

David C. Nicklas Palo Pinto County Judge, Retired

Heath DeBaun S & D Landscaping & Nursery

Chase DeBaun Aerofirma

Terry Hawkins No. 10 Design Group

Director of Operations

Rebecca Nicklas-Kelley

Awareness Coordinator Prudence Mathis

July 11, 2019

Dear Friend,

Since 2004, The Nicklas Foundation, a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to spreading the word about organ donation, has provided free fully furnished housing to nearly 90 families awaiting a life-saving organ transplant and who do not live in close proximity to their transplant center. In addition, we have provided no cost air transportation to transplant patients.

This year marks the 11th Annual Nicklas Foundation Charity Golf Tournament benefiting The David Nicklas Organ Donor Awareness Foundation! Please accept this invitation to participate in our tournament to be held Friday, September 27th at Grand Prairie's premier Tangle Ridge Golf Course. There are many ways you can support the work of our Foundation through this event.

- **★ Be a Sponsor** several levels of opportunity are enclosed
- Sponsor or donate breakfast
- Sponsor or donate lunch
- * Donate a high-quality unique item for our live auction great exposure for a great cause!
- Donate prizes & freebies for Raffles, Contests and Swag Bags
- **★ Volunteer** enjoy the fun & sun while assisting with the tournament
- * Make a donation through our website at www.nicklasfoundation.org in the event you are unable to participate in this event

Thanks to the many generous donations last year, we were able to house three transplant families for one year, donate \$8,600.00 to the Hearts and Hoses Program, \$10,000 to Crisis Relief Ministries, and award \$15,000.00 in scholarships to graduating seniors in the Grand Prairie ISD. Your participation will help us in happily continuing to provide these services. Please help us make this year's event another tremendous success!

To participate, or for more information, contact us at The David Nicklas Organ Donor Awareness Foundation by phone at 214-412-2737, x118 or by email to prudence@nicklasfoundation.org.

If shipping donated items for swag bags, raffle or auction, please send to The Nicklas Foundation, 2935 S Belt Line Rd, Grand Prairie, TX 75052. In most cases, local pickup of items may also be arranged by phone at 214-412-2737, x118.

Thank you in advance for supporting The Nicklas Foundation. Please come enjoy a great day of fun that will help many in need!!

Sincerely,

Rebecca Nicklas-Kelley Director of Operations